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I support SB405, which raises the Oregon Death Tax to the federal level.  My family 

farms for a living.  The Oregon Death Tax is the cause of many farms and ranches 

being sold when someone dies, instead of continuing on to the next generation.  The 

kids have to sell the operation in order to hand it over to the State in unfair taxes.  

The State of Oregon doesn't need one more penny in collected taxes. 


